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April 14, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Cog d' Or Press 
Route #8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

I was quite interested in your detailed and informative letter of 
3 April 1970. I very much hope that you are successful in pursuing to 
fruition some of the exciting and revealing new leads that you have re-
cently discovered. If this case is ever to be re-opened and re-evaluated, 
it will be due to the continuing efforts of a few people like yourself, who 
refuse to leave the truth obscured and buried. 

I hope that I can visit with you in Maryland sometime soon - perhaps, 
this summer. I should like to review the various materials that you have 
in order to decide whether or not I can be of definite assistance to you as 
a scientific expert. 

I shall try to work out such a visit; in the meantime, I shall look 
forward to hearing from you if any new and significant developments occur. 

Thank you. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyril 	Wecht, M.D. , J.D. 
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